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What: Free gently used clothes for infants 
     through 12th graders
Who: For children in Urbandale schools and 
    their families
When:  Open the 1st Saturday of every month 
              12:00 - 2:00 pm, and 
the 3rd Thursday of every month 3:45 -6:00 pm 

Where:  Clothes for infant to 5th graders are 
                located at Olmsted in room 23 and 
               clothes for 6th graders through 12th 
               graders are located at the high school 
               in room 502; both rooms have outside 

               entrances so look for the signs!
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